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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am writing to let you know about some changes to our staff team in 2025. 

 

Mrs Donnelly, one of our Reception teachers will be leaving us at the end of the Spring 

term. You may recall from a previous newsletter that she successfully completed a 

Masters degree in Education Psychology, since then she has secured the position of 

Assistant Education Psychologist within the Local Authority. Mrs Donnelly will be 

missed by children and staff alike and we will all be sad to see her go. We are very 

grateful for all her hard work in EYFS over the last 4 years, and more recently for her 

support as assistant SENCo. 

 

Mrs Dawson, our HLTA, will be leaving us at the end of this term. During her time at 

Hipsburn she has worked across the whole school, teaching children from pre-school to 

year 6 as well as running a variety of After School Clubs. We wish her every success in 

her career.  

 

I am sure you will join me in wishing both Mrs Donnelly and Mrs Dawson all the very 

best for the future.  

 

We will be recruiting for both positions very soon and I will be in touch with news of 

new appointments as soon as I can. In the meantime, we are delighted to have Mrs Gill 

covering after Christmas until further notice 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Kevin Moloney 

Headteacher 
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